
           

   

 

 

 

 
“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 
 

Dear Parents 
 

GUITAR LESSONS 
Autumn 2018 

 

Further to our successful Guitar lessons provision that commenced in Autumn 2017, we are looking at continuing 
this provision for the next academic year.  Therefore we would be grateful if you could complete the form below 
indicating if you will be continuing with the sessions in Autumn.  Depending on the response we would possibly be 
able to offer the normal £6.50 per session at a reduced rate.  This will only be apparent once all replies from existing 
pupils has been received.   
 

To ensure that we have enough children to make the sessions viable, could you please complete the tear off slip 
below before Friday 25th May 2018 and return this to school.    
 

We do not require any payment now as we will forward all the information once we have collated the names of 
interested families. Thank you for your input and I hope that by providing these first class musical opportunities, our 
children are enriched. 
 

Thank you for your support of our enriched music provision and I am confident that your child will continue to enjoy 
the sessions as learning an instrument is a great life skill and also great fun! 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01772 600431 
 

Mrs Alison Moxham 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

GUITAR LESSONS 
Autumn 2018 

 

 
Child’s Name : …………………………………………………..…………………………….   Year Group : ……………………………… 
 
I would/would not* like my child to continue with Guitar Lessons in the Autumn Term with the current time slot 
given. 
* Please delete as appropriate 

 

If you are not happy with the time slot to continue in the Autumn Term please indicate your preferred time : 

 
Signed : ……………………………………………………………………………..     Date : ……………………………….. 

 

Please tick the times and days that you COULD attend. If all, tick all to allow for flexibility 

Wednesday  Thursday  

11.45-12.15  2.15-2.45 ;  

  2.45-3.15;   

  3.15-3.45;   

  3.45-4.15.   

BRETHERTON ENDOWED CE 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

South Road 
Bretherton 
Lancashire 
PR26 9AH 

Tel/Fax (01772) 600431 
Email: head@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk 


